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Please move forward to license all gun dealers, all dealers in weapons.  Please move 

forward with inspections of their behaviors so that the unlawful distribution and usage 

of weapons will be curtailed.  We don't need any more deaths.  We don't need any 

more injuries.  Let's regulate and inspect this industry for the well-being of all 

Oregonians. 

Thank you 

Joanne Shipley 


